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TITLE: 2001/02 CAPITAL MONITORING

RECOMMENDATIONS:
Members are requested to note the current position regarding the 2001/02 Capital Programme

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:
This report identifies the current position with regard to the capital programmes and sources of funding for this year,

including the latest adjustments to both programming and funding, and current issues

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:
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2. Various working papers within the Finance Division

CONTACT OFFICER:
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WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATES:
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KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:
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                                                REPORT DETAILS

1.    INTRODUCTION
1.1 At the meeting of Budget Committee on the 11th January, members noted a revised capital 

Programme for 2001/02 of £84.048m funded by estimated resources of £84.054m.

1.2  This report advises members of the current position regarding the 2001/02 capital programme    

2.    2001/02 CAPITAL PROGRAMME 

2.1  It was reported to Budget Committee on the 11th January 2001 that the programme for 2001/02

       was £84.048m funded by estimated resources of £84.054m resulting in an under-programme level                                   

       of  £0.006m.       

2.2 Members are now requested to note the following proposed adjustments to the capital programme                and resources.   

Approved programme / resources at 11th January 2002

a) Education

School Contributions to Schools Access Initiative 2001/02.

    Sponsorship - Language Laboratories Walkden High

    Insurance Contribution - Clifton Primary

    Reduced Schools Contributions - New Deal For 

    Schools 4

b) Development Services

     Chapel St - Bank St / Bank Place - NWDA and

     English Heritage Grant 


Programme

         £m

      84.048

       0.039

       0.060      
       0.122      

      (0.149)

       0.375
  Resources

        £m

     84.054 

       0.039   

       0.060

       0.122   

      (0.149)

       0.375


      84.495
     84.501

2.3  A summary of the revised capital programme by service is attached at Appendix 1.

2.4 Appendix 2 analyses the estimated resources available and Appendix 3 the latest

position on capital receipts.

2.5  Members will recall that the capital programme was approved subject to close monitoring of

       contractual commitments as they are entered into during the year to ensure that schemes are

       committed when funding is identified as being available. Appendix 4 details tenders for

       individual contracts approved up to 28th January 2002 by the appropriate lead member,

       service director and lead member for Corporate Services.

3.   COMMENTS 

3.1  There has been no change in the under-programme level to that reported last month of £0.006m.

3.2 There remain £5.2m of asset disposals to be achieved by 31st March 2002 to meet the target for the         year of £21.7 m. All remaining disposals will need to be completed by that date to provide sufficient

funding for the capital programme.The position will be monitored closely over the coming weeks to

ensure this is achieved.

4.    RECOMMENDATIONS

4.1 Members are requested to note the current position regarding the 2001/02 Capital

Programme.

                          J. SPINK                                                A. WESTWOOD

                      Head of Finance                                   Director of Corporate Services
